
EAGLE LAKE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION 

Dept. of Conserva tion 
Cornell University 
Ithaca, New York 

Attention: Dr. R.T. Oglesby 

Dear Sir: 

David Warren 
9 No. Tappan Landing Rd. 
Tarrytown, New York 10591 

November 27, 1979 

The property owners of Eagle Lake, Ticonderoga, N.Y., are deeply con­
cerned with maintaining our environment and keeping the ecological 
condition of our lake at its best. 

Mr. Frank Vertucci, a friend of a member of our Association, doing his 
graduate thesis on lake water conditions, has identified for us a free 
floating blue/green algae found floating on our lake within very recent 
years. It is called Gleotrichia echinulata. ~ 

Mr. Vertucci informed us of your studies of this type of algae. Would 
you, sir, consider making ~ chemical study of our lake to determine what 
conditions have 'caused this algae to increase in number? 

Please advise us if the re are funds available through the Dept. of Con­
servation for this type of study. If funds are not available, Doctor, 
what would your fee be for conducting this study? 
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Sincerely yours, 

David Warren 
President 
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